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FROM: Noreen Davis, Director, Division of Legal Services 

RE: Close Docket Request for 001 605-TP 

On October 24, 2000, BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. (BellSouth) filed a 
request for approval of the interconnection, unbundling, resale, and collocation agreement 
with lntermedia Communications, Inc. However, by letter dated November 17, 2000, 
BellSouth requested the withdrawal of the original filing because this agreement was a 
duplicate of the agreement filed on October 4,2000, in Docket 991 854-TP in response to 
Order PSC-00-1519-FOF-TP. 

Therefore, since the Commission does not need to take any action on this matter, 
pursuant to Section 2-07.1 C.5(d), APM, staff requests that this docket 

CC: Kim Logue (Competitive Services) 
Kimberley Peiia (Legal Services) 


